
From: ELISABETH FISHMAN MCDONALD  
Sent: 01 July 2022 11:53 
To: Planning 
Subject: Please NOTE YOUR REFERENCE 2022/2487/T DATED 9/6/22 
 
RE:  MY EMAIL ELISABETH FISHMAN                       MCDONALD 35 BELSIZE SQ 
            YOUR REFERENCE 2022/2487/T 
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT I FORGOT TO INCLUDE YOUR ABOVE REFERENCE ON MY 
EMAIL TO YOU RE TREES ON THE BOUNDARY OF 
 
 
THANK YOU  
 
 
Elisabeth Fishman  McDonald  
 
 
 
From: ELISABETH FISHMAN MCDONALD 
Sent: 01 July 2022 10:23 
To: Planning  
Subject: PROBLEM TREES ON THE BOUNDARY OF THE GARDEN 35 BELSIZE SQ 
 
To whom it concerns: 
 
SOME ASH TREES TWO LAURELS AND A                            LIME TREE 
 
Thank you for the letter the council sent.  
I have been trying to get through to your department who’s has proven 
impossible!, 
 
Because I live in the basement flat I am very affected by these trees: 
 
Firstly we can manage the laurel ourselves  though because of the pandemic I 
have not had anyone to cut them back so they have become unmanageable for 
the usual pruning so they do need 
We don’t want them removed they are vital  
Screening. 
 



THE ASH TREES ARE A PROBLEM: 
THEY ARE TWICE THE SIZE OF THE HOUSE AND ARE UNSTABLE.  
THEY SHOULD BE TAKEN OUT COMPLETELY. 
PLEASE CAN THIS BE ARRANGED?  
AND WHEN CAN IT BE DONE 
(As well as pruning the laurels)? 
 
Please will you get back to me as soon as possible……. 
 
All best wishes, 
Elisabeth Fishman McDonald 
 
 


